NSL: Notice of holding the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020
On 01 Sep 2020, Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the holding the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 as follows: 
The Board of Directors of Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company ("the Company") respectfully invites shareholders to attend the extraordinary 2020 extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company, as follows: 
1. Meeting time: 8:00 am on September 21, 2020

2. Venue: Company meeting room, No. 55 To Hieu street, Son La city, Son La province

3. Contents of the meeting: Attached agenda of the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

4. Conditions of attending the meeting 
All shareholders owning shares of Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company according to the list recorded on August 31, 2020 (Record date of the list of shareholders to register for depository and stock listing)  
Shareholders who cannot attend the meeting can authorize another person to attend (using the attached form). Authorized person is not allowed to authorize the third person

When coming to the meeting, shareholders or authorized persons please bring the original Letter of Invitation, ID card/ Business Registration Certificate (if an organization) and Power of Attorney

5. Documents related to the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders can be downloaded from the website of the Company: http://capnuocsonla.vn 
6. Register for attending the meeting and contact information: 
To facilitate good preparation for the meeting, shareholders are requested to confirm their attendance by phone, email, letter or fax of authorization to attend the meeting to the Company's office before 5:00 p.m on September 20, 2020: 
-  Phone: 02123.854.837 

Fax: 02123.854.539 
- Email: annhvule.qh@gmail.com 
- Mailing address: 55 To Hieu Street, Son La City, Son La Province

